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I am a resident of castletown and | would like to give my earnest opinion about the new shop which is about to open
in the post office. This shop will be an asset many for the people living in the nearby area as the will have easy
access to basic necessities. The stress of travelling for purchase of grosseries will be reduced as most required things
will be easy available. Also it will greatly contribute to the problem of employment.





